LONDON BOROUGH OF LAMBETH
ROAD TRAFFIC REGULATION ACT 1984 - SECTION 14

TEMPORARY TRAFFIC RESTRICTIONS -
WANDSWORTH ROAD

1. NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that, to enable works
involving a crane operation to be carried out safely, the
Council of the London Borough of Lambeth, subject to the
agreement of Transport for London, have made an Order
the effect of which will be to:-

(a) ban vehicles from entering in that length of
Wandsworth Road, which lies between the northern
property boundary of No. 101 Wandsworth Road
and the south-western kerb-line of Nine EIms Lane
and south-eastern kerb-line of Parry Street;

(b) ban pedestrians from entering the western footway
of the length of Wandsworth Road specified in sub-
paragraph 1(a) above.

2. The alternative route for affected vehicles will be via: (a)
Lavender Hill, Queenstown Road, Queens Circus, Prince
of Wales Drive, Battersea Park Road and Nine Elms Lane;
and (b) Nine Elms Lane, Battersea Park Road and
Queenstown Road.

3. The alternative route for pedestrians and dismounted
pedal cyclists will be via the eastern footway.

4. The bans will only apply at such times and to such
extent as shall be indicated by the placing of the
appropriate traffic signs.

5. The Order will come into force on 22nd July 2022 for a
maximum duration of 6 months or until the works have
been completed, whichever is the sooner. In practice, it is
anticipated that the crane operation works will be carried
out between the following dates - (a) between 22nd July
2022 and 24th July 2022; (b) between 20th August 2022
and 21st August 2022; and (c) 10th September 2022 and
11th September 2022. If the works cannot be carried out
or completed during these times, then the Order may have
effect at a subsequent time within the maximum period of
6 months.

Dated 15th July 2022

Ben Stevens
Highway Network Manager




